

George Chapjian, Director, Community Services
Sarah York Rubin, Executive Director, Office of Arts & Culture
Ryder Bailey, CPA, Chief Financial Officer, Community Services
Dinah Lockhart, Deputy Director, Housing & Community Development
Brian Yanez, Deputy Director, Parks Division
Jen Cregar, Co-Division Chief, Sustainability Division
Ashley Watkins, Co-Division Chief, Sustainability Division



Memorandum

Date:

December 3, 2018

To:

Board of Supervisors

From:

George Chapjian, Community Services Director

Subject:

Residential PACE Board item

The Community Services Department (CSD) request to withdraw Item D2; Residential Property Assessed Clean Energy Financing from the December 4th, 2018 Board of Supervisors agenda. CSD will bring this item back to the Board at a later date.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

George Chapjial

Director, Community Services Department